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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

On November 8, 1989 Dennis Parker of National Sanitary Supply pre-
sented a seminar to head custodians of Provo School District pertaining
to the custodial supplies offered by his company. It was a very in-
formative and excellent presentation. Dennis did not stop at talking
about his company's products but went on to explain the chemical action
and PH factor as they pertain to fats and soils. Many custodians com-
mented to me after the seminar that it was the finest presentation they
had attended in several years during their tenure at Provo School Dis-
Trict.

I could heartily recommend this seminar to any organization dealing

in custodial maintenance.
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Jr. Philip Lott,
Director of Maintenance
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